
 
 
 
Dear Friends and Fellow Class of 1964 Members: 
 
We are the Golden Girls of 2014. It seems like only yesterday that we graduated from St. Hubert. 
Whether you have seen these girls recently or not for 50 years, you will find that it will be as if we 
graduated last week. That is the Bambie spirit! 
 
We have scheduled our 50th Reunion to coincide with the Graduation of the Class of 2014 as we will 
march in with the students to celebrate their achievements and our longevity. We hope that by doing this 
that those who are coming from out of state will be able to attend all of the festivities. They will be as 
follows: 
 

Wednesday, June 4th 

 

Class of 2014 Graduation 
4:00 p.m. at Holy Family University 

Grant & Frankford Avenues 
Philadelphia, PA 19114 

 

Meet & Greet after Graduation 
Time and location to be determined 

Friday, June 6th 

 

Reunion Mass 
Time and location to be determined 

 

Reunion Event 
6:00 - 10:00 p.m. at the Black Lake Room 

2706 Black Lake Place 
Philadelphia, PA 19154 

 
On the reverse side of this letter is a form to be completed and returned for the Reunion Event. Also, 
enclosed is a letter from Sister Alice which provides information about marching as a Golden Girl at 
Graduation. Since these events are handled separately, you must send separate checks and forms. Note 
that several friends in other classes have mentioned that the gowns run small so order accordingly. 
 
Please feel free to copy and share this letter with any of our fellow classmates who may not have received 
it. Of the 798 graduates in our class, we have addresses for only 320. So, we will be looking for the 
others. All forms and checks must be returned by May 6, 2014.   DEADLINE EXTENDED TO 
MAY 23rd! 
 
We are looking forward to seeing all of you soon! 
 
Yours truly, 
 
The 50th Reunion Committee Members 
  

Kathy Joyce 
267-697-2540 

phillygal234@aol.com 

Dotty Zapiec 
215-331-2056 

dezzy1964@verizon.net 

Sally McLaughlin Schulte 
856-582-3488 

sallyschulte@verizon.net 

Nancy McLaughlin Madden 
215-264-0689 

nem5876@comcast.net 

Kathleen Ellingsworth 
856-442-0399 

leenie4503@verizon.net 



Directions to the Black Lake Room 
2706 Black Lake Place • Philadelphia, PA 19154 

 
From I-95: 
Take I-95 to the Woodhaven Road exit. Follow Woodhaven Road to the Thornton Road exit. At the end 
of the exit ramp, make a right and follow to next traffic light (which is Southampton-Byberry Road). 
Make left onto Southampton Road and follow to 2nd traffic light (McNulty Road).  Make right onto 
McNulty Road and take that to 1st street (Black Lake Place). Make left onto Black Lake Place. The Black 
Lake Room will be 2nd building on your left. 
 
From PA. Turnpike: 
PA Turnpike to Exit 351 (old exit #28) (Philadelphia-US 1 South).  Take US 1 (Roosevelt Blvd.) south to 
Southampton Road (3rd traffic light) (National Guard Armory Will be on your left).  Make left onto 
Southampton Road and go to 1st traffic light (McNulty Road).  Make left onto McNulty Road and take 
that to 1st street (Black Lake Place).  Make left onto Black Lake Place. The Black Lake Room will be 2nd 
building on your left. 
 
From US1 North (Roosevelt Blvd.): 
Take Roosevelt Blvd. North to Southampton Road. National Guard Armory will be on your right. Turn 
right onto Southampton Road and go to 1st traffic light (McNulty Road). Make left onto McNulty Road 
and take that to 1st street (Black Lake Place). Make left onto Black Lake Place. The Black Lake Room 
will be 2nd building on your left. 

  

Reservation Form for the Class of 1964 Reunion 

First Name: Maiden Name: Last Name: 

Address: 

City: State: Zip: 

Home Phone: Cell Phone: 

Email: 

Things we should know about you (e.g. family, career, etc.): 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

         Yes, I will attend the Reunion. Enclosed is my $50.00 check payable to “St. Hubert Alumnae Association”. 
          No, I will not attend the Reunion. 

Return forms and checks by May 23rd to: 
Kathy Joyce  •  3061 Unruh Avenue  •  Philadelphia, PA 19149 


